
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 21, 2020 
 
(Meggett, SC) At around 9:30 last night, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies responded to 
an auto-pedestrian fatality in the 4500 block of Highway 165.  A citizen notified the Sheriff’s 
Office of a deceased male in the roadway.  Vehicle parts were scattered nearby.  No vehicle 
or motorist was on scene.  The fatality shut down portions of Highway 165 for several hours.  
The Traffic Division is investigating the incident and is working to identify the driver of the 
vehicle. 
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